Notice of Motion

That the Medical Officer of Health be requested to provide an update report on any
changes to the Air Quality Impact Assessment — Metrolinx Georgetown Rail Link to
be tabled before the Parks and Environment Committee meeting on October 8, 2009

for discussion and the hearing of depufations.
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Councillor Frances Nunziata
Member, Parks and Environment Committee
September 23, 2009
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